
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
CONTINENTAL ELEMENTARY 
SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 39 
SPECIAL ELECTION NOVEMBER 8, 2016 

 
 

 
Pima County School Superintendent Dr. Linda Lee Arzoumanian hereby makes a public notice of the opportunity 
to submit supporting or opposing arguments that may be included in the Continental Elementary School 
District Information Pamphlet for the Special Election on November 8, 2016.  The Information Pamphlet will be 
mailed to households of registered voters in the District.  The District is requesting voter approval for 
continuation of a 14% Maintenance and Operations Override 
 
All arguments shall include:  1) an original signature; 2) the individual’s printed name, mailing address, 
telephone number and email; and 3) be 200 words or less.  Arguments may be hand-delivered at:  200 N. Stone 
Ave, Tucson, AZ or mailed to the Office of the Pima County School Superintendent, Attn: Ricky Hernández, 200 N 
Stone Ave, Tucson, AZ 85701.  All arguments must be received no later Friday, August 12, 2016 by 5:00PM.  
Facsimiles, photocopies, and emails of arguments will not be accepted.  The Informational Pamphlet will included 
a minimum of two, but not more than ten arguments, each in support and opposition to the question. 

 
For specific information regarding the ballot question for the District, please contact: 

 
Dr. Scott Hagerman, Superintendent 

Continental Elementary School District No. 39 
PO Box 547, Green Valley, AZ 85622 

(520) 625-4581, ext.7305 or shagerman@csd39.org  

mailto:shagerman@csd39.org

